
From: aimee@thrivingnutrition.com [mailto:aimee@thrivingnutrition.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 9:58 PM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Madrona School CUP application 

Hi Josh ~ 

Attached is a letter that my daughter and I wrote in regards to our support for the new 
school project. 

We'd very much appreciate your support for the new school location up Madison, and, thank 

you! 

Best ~ Aimee 

 


